
From: Grace Lewis   
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 9:29 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0059- Redland Filling Station, Hampton Road, Redland, Bristol, BS6 6JA 
 

OFFICIAL 

 

 

 

Network Rail 

1st Floor 

Bristol Temple Point 

Bristol 

BS1 6NL 

 My Ref: P/TP24/353 

 Your Ref: S62A/2024/0059 

 

 

 

 Date:  17 September 2024 

 
 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (as amended) 
 
APPLICATION NO: S62A/2024/0059  
PROPOSAL: Installation of vehicle charging points and associated infrastructure and 
associated works 
LOCATION: Redland Filling Station, Hampton Road, Redland, Bristol, BS6 6JA 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for your email dated 11 September 2024 together with the opportunity to comment 
on this proposal. 
 
Network Rail has no objections in principle to the proposed development proposals. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Grace Lewis 
Town Planning Technician Wales and Western 
Network Rail 
Temple Point, Redcliffe Way, Bristol, BS1 6NL 

  
  

 




